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As you may know H. 3184, Ethics Reform, is finally going to be debated in the Senate beginning next Tuesday, and we 
believe this is the year that we can move the bill pass the finish line...hopefully with your help.

Governor Haley asked that I reach out to you to get your members involved by sending out calls to action in the 
coming days to Senators and also by coming to the Statehouse on Tuesday to show your support for the bill.

We are using many different inside and outside efforts to get the votes we need - 26. We have strong Republican 
support but need more, especially from Democrats. The key to passing this bill is to keep it clean - no amendments. 
Every amendment that is offered will be a "poison pill," even though they may be stronger. That is a strategy that 
has been used in the past to kill this bill and we expect will be used again.

I have included a summary our office has prepared for H. 3184, as passed by the Senate Judiciary Committee earlier 
this year.

Please let me know whether and how you can help us...one last time. You can reach me anytime at 803-665-0259. I 
have also copied Rebecca Schimsa and Katherine Veldran from our office who are helping coordinate ethics reform 
efforts in our office
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